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Spare Clothing 

We are requesting any donations of clean 

underwear, socks for when children have 

toilet accidents. If your child is known to have 

accidents, please provide your child with a 

change of clothes. If your child is sent home 

with a change from school, please can you 

ensure these are washed and returned. 

 

MIS system 

Earlier today I sent out information regarding 

our change from SIMs to Arbor. Please be 

patient with us during this change. In the long 

run this will be a more efficient system and 

should make everything more streamlined for 

the school. 

 
Dates for next term 

Please find attached the dates for the summer 

term for your information. Summer term is 

always really busy with sports day, transition 

etc, so please keep a close eye on what is 

happening around school. 

 

Photos 

Year 2 have been busy creating Andy Goldsworthy inspired 

art. 
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I would like to thank you for all of your support this half term. The children have worked incredibly 

hard and I am so proud of the progress they have made. I would also like to thank the staff that work 

tirelessly to provide the best opportunities, education and support for your children. 

It was an absolute delight watching the children who attended IRock this term perform in their end 

of term concert. This term, to launch iRock the school has funded many of the places but 

unfortunately the school cannot financially afford for this to continue and we are starting to vary 

which children school are funding. If you would like your child to definitely continue with this next 

term you need to book and pay for their place on the IRock website. https://www.irockschool.com/ 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

2 Year Olds in Nursery 

In September 2024 our Nursery school will be taking 

admissions for Two year olds. There is funding available if you 

would like your child to attend or you are able to pay for 

spaces privately. For more information regarding funding, 

please see the following link Funded hours for eligible 2 year 

olds - Cambridgeshire County Council If you are interested, 

please speak to Miss Collen in the office who will be able to 

add your child to the waiting list. 

 

https://www.irockschool.com/
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/childcare-and-early-learning/free-childcare-for-2-year-olds
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/childcare-and-early-learning/free-childcare-for-2-year-olds

